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[Insert Program Name Here] EXIT SLIP
CIRCLE THE NUMBER THAT BEST FITS YOUR ANSWER.
The main takeaway(s) I remember from today:
I’d like more help understanding:   	
Include your name if you’d like to talk 1-on-1:   	
The way the topics were presented today was clear and understandable
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The way the topics were presented today was not clear and understandable
I did find the topics of today useful
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I did not find the topics of today useful

